
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Scott Stokes, Director - Public Works 

    

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   April 6, 2018 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation - RFP 18-013 Roswell Street Roundabout 

 

The City of Smyrna requested bids for a unit price contract to construct Roswell Street 

Roundabout, located at the intersection of Mathews Street, Roswell Street and Hawthorne 

Avenue SE.  The scope of work includes construction of the roundabout, paving drainage, 

curb, gutter and sidewalk.  Six bids were received.  We recommend the award to the lowest 

bidder, Vertical Earth, Inc.  This project is managed by Croy Engineering, LLC.   
 

*Corrected bid amount 

              

It is the recommendation of the Purchasing Department and Croy Engineering that this project 

be awarded to the lowest bidder, Vertical Earth, Inc.     

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.  Please 

prepare a Purchase Requisition following award. 

Bidder Total 

Vertical Earth, Inc. $1,039,558.87* 

Archimetric Design & Construction, Inc. $1,065,408.80* 

CMES, Inc. $1,139,055.60* 

C.W. Matthews Contracting Co., Inc. $1,305,817.14 

Ohmshiv Construction $1,357,666.40 

Astra Group $1,438,887.90* 


